
Dear Members of the Committee,

I whole-heartedly support SCR 17 as an important step in leveling the playing field of environmental impacts which has for too long 
been stacked against the less privileged in our state.   

With so many issues competing for attention as state agencies go about business, major focus adjustments like this are necessary 
to keep these critical issues in mind. 

Sincerely,  

Jed Irvine


